
 

 

 

2 February 2016 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Cessation of CEPS Plus  
 

Kindly be informed that HSBC Amanah will cease offering CEPS Plus and as such, 

all existing CEPS Plus customers will be migrated to Perks@Work commencing 2 

February 2016.  

 

This migration exercise will not diminish any benefits & privileges accorded to 

CEPS Plus customers and in fact, customers will enjoy an additional benefit of 

having free MEPS withdrawals, subject to the Perks@Work Terms & Conditions 

which can be found at this link: 

 

https://www.hsbcamanah.com.my/1/PA_ES_Content_Mgmt/content/amanah/websi

te/personal/perks-at-work/perksatwork_tnc_eng.pdf 

  

 

Please contact your nearest HSBC/HSBC Amanah branch if you have any queries. 

 

 

Thank you for banking with HSBC Amanah.  
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